

Town of Boscawen

116 North Main Street, Boscawen, NH 03303 | Telephone: 603.753.9188 | Fax: 603.753.9183

Planning Board Technical Review Committee

Alan H. Hardy, Chair

Bruce Crawford Planning Board Chair

Ray Fisher Fire Chief

Dean Hollins Public Works Director

Kevin Wyman Police Chief

Planning & Community Development Staff

Alan H. Hardy Planning & Community Development Director

Kellee Jo Easler Planning & Community Development Assistant

Linda Chandonnet Planning & Community Development Clerk March 21, 2018

Debra Jean Huntoon Estate of Franklin A. Eaton 682 Franklin Highway Andover NH 03216

Notice of Decision

• At a regularly scheduled and duly noticed meeting of the Boscawen Planning Board Technical Review Committee, Wednesday, March 21, 2018 at 4:00 PM, the committee approved an Application for a Voluntary Lot Merger, submitted by Debra Jean Huntoon for Estate of Franklin A. Eaton, 682 Franklin Highway, Andover NH 03216 for Map 83 Lot 26 & 27, located at 26 & 28 Queen Street Street, in a R2 Zone.

By Order of the Planning Board Technical Review Committee,

Marst Wordy Alan H. Hardy, Chair

The Town of Boscawen prohibits discrimination on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, sexual orientation, religion, age, disability, marital or family status. Boscawen is an equal opportunity employer.